

## Dear Immunization Partner:

Please join leaders from the health care community in a very important conversation about Arizona's declining childhood immunization rates at the Arizona Vaccine Congress on March 8th. The Vaccine Congress will mark a rare occasion when all stakeholders gather to address common concerns, identify and prioritize key problems, and begin to work on solutions that will provide access to all recommended vaccines.

Vaccines have been among the greatest success stories in public health. We all know vaccines save lives and reduce costs. We know the Arizona health care community strives to improve immunization rates. And we believe that by examining ways the public and private sector can work together, we can achieve positive results.

Please join us for this very important conversation and luncheon. <u>Reserve</u> your space today. Please forward this email to the decision makers at your organization.